
 

MAS' 2022 Mid-Winter Legislative 
Conference 

 

 

Here at the MAS office we have received several emails and calls asking if the Mid-
Winter Legislative Conference next week is still going to be held. The answer is yes. 
We do plan on proceeding with our Conference scheduled for next Tuesday, January 
11 - Thursday, January 13. We acknowledge that we are living under unprecedented 
times, and we will be taking safety precautions to protect all our attendees. We are 
strongly recommending to all our attendees to do so as well. If you are experiencing 
any symptoms, or do not feel 100% healthy, we strongly urge you to please stay home 
to protect yourself and others. We will refund your registration at no cost if you cannot 
attend due to health concerns. We are recording all our educational sessions, if you 
wish to register to watch at a later date. 
  

See Where Your Meetings Are! 

Check out the updated MAS 2022 Mid-Winter Legislative Conference agenda with room 
assignments and the Sheraton Refuge's floorplan. See where your meetings are!  
Visit with our Sponsors at their Meet and Greet table located on both pre-function 
hallways.  
 
 

Click HERE for Updated Agenda  
 

Click HERE for Sheraton Floorplan  
 

 

  

 

https://www.mssupervisors.org/sites/default/files/AGENDA%20-%20FINAL%2012.21.21.pdf
https://www.mssupervisors.org/sites/default/files/FLOORPLAN%2012.28.22.png

